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           20th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to tell you that we have organised for a theatre company to come to school to deliver a 
performance of Beauty and the Beast to the whole school on 4th December.   
 
The school PTA have very kindly offered to subsidise the cost of the performance so that each child only 
has to pay £2.50.  We are asking that everyone logs on to Arbor to make a voluntary contribution by 29th 
November in order for this to take place.  Please remember that without these voluntary contributions, 
we would be unable to have activities such as this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Corrine Penhale 
Headteacher 
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